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Monday, May 2, 2022

Selectboard members present: Eddie Arnold, Brendan Denehy, Dana Ketchen, Steve
Russo, and Ed Perry along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. Also present: Jay

Chrystal.

Fessenden Lot D-62 Purchase & Sale

Jay said the parcel is about 8.7 acres and is a land-locked puzzle piece connecting other
conservation land and is reasonably priced at $22,800 (below assessed value) with a
small portion that crosses into Hollis. Dana moved, seconded by Brendan, to approve
the purchase and sales agreement between the Brookline Conservation Commission
and Fessenden Realty Company for Lot D-62 in the amount of 322,800, contingent
upon correcting the name of the fown’s lawyer and adding appropriate signature
lines; Voled Yes 5-0,

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant.
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